



Timothy Hackworth Primary School



Monday 3rd June, 2024

Year 6 Swimming Lessons

Woodhouse Swimming Complex - Bishop Auckland

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education.

Dear Parents and Carers.

I am pleased to inform you that top-up swimming lessons for Year 6 will start after the May Half-Term holiday, starting with Mr. Wilcox's Year 6 class.

This means that Mr. Wilcox's Year 6 class will have their first swimming lesson on Friday 7th June 2024, then again on Friday 14th June, and Friday 21st June.

Mr. Wadsworth's Year 6 class will start their swimming lessons on Friday 28th June 2024, and following this, on Friday 5th July.

Reminder texts will be sent in the meantime.

Children will be collected by bus, promptly, from school, each Friday at 9.15 a.m., returning in time for Year 6 lunchtime.

The children will be accompanied by their class teacher and teaching assistant, and the swimming pool staff.

Your child will need a towel, swimming costume (no two-piece costumes please)/trunks (proper swimming trunks rather than loose shorts), and a swimming hat. Jewellery is not allowed. Children must not bring talcum powder, deodorant or shampoo with them. This is for health and safety reasons.

Should you have any questions, please contact the School Office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. L. Boulton

Head Teacher

Head Teacher: Mrs. L. Boulton Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs. S. Simpson-May Chair of Governors: Mrs. P. Crook



Email: timothyhackworth@durhamlearning.net Website: www.timothyhackworthschool.co.uk



























